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CMC ADVISORY 18/03/2021

18th March 2021

Dear PBC family,

Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

RESUMPTION OF PHYSICAL CHURCH SERVICE ON EASTER SUNDAY 4th APRIL 2021.

Today is exactly a year since the first MCO was declared on March 18, 2020 to curb the pandemic in
our country and consequently, we ceased all physical gatherings in our church.

We returned to physical church service on July 12, 2020. Due to the second wave of covid19, we had
to cease service again on October 18, 2020 after meeting for 15 Sundays.

We thank God that we are permitted to gather once again in church and the leadership has decided
that Easter Sunday 4th April will be the day to resume physical service. For those who are unable to
attend for good reasons, the worship service will be live streamed. We would have been away for 24
Sundays!

It’s been a long time and many of us are waiting eagerly to meet in church again.

We pray that the gracious Lord will grant us favour and allow His church to gather without further
disruption going forward.

Please be advised that strict covid19 SOPs will have to be followed just like we did during the July-
October 2020 period when we met for 15 Sundays.

See you Easter Sunday in church!

Meanwhile, we must continue to be on the alert and vigilant against the virus as we wait patiently to
be vaccinated.

The Lord be with you!

On behalf of the Leadership,
CMC (Covid19 Management Committee)



